
 

July 29, 2024 

Mailbox Damage – Reported by nearby homeowner.  This is for awareness as there is 

no knowledge of the damage being normal wear-and-tear, or if purposely done.  The 

bottom right package bin is damaged on the cluster box. 

HOA Board member sent an email to houstongrowthmanagement@usps.gov to report 

the damage package bin with the picture in this report. 

Picture was captured by one of these homeowners and sent to the board. 

THIS IS IMPORTANT, don’t just do nothing, if you see something damaged or 

suspicious in our community, please contact either the HOA Board/APM, or if it appears 

to be a crime-in-action, contact the non-emergency Sherriff’s number.  Number or 

contact info is below: 

Sherriff’s Non-Emergency number is 713-221-6000, option 1 

APM at 713-686-4692 

HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com. 
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